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Dear University community, 
  
We are nearly finished with a semester that has been filled with learning, discovering, grief, and joy. You 
have all been in our thoughts as our Task Force works toward recommendations to build a culture of 
well-being Saint Louis University. 
  
This semester the Task Force on Student Well-being has done a deep dive in several areas: 

 How do we understand well-being 
 Well-being best practices among higher education institutions 
 Review of university-level data on well-being metrics 
 Listening sessions with stakeholders in our university community 

  
While we are reaching out to diverse stakeholders to participate in listening sessions, we know we will 
not get to talk with everyone. Please share your responses to our listening session questions here if you 
are not able to attend a listening session. (Note: you must be logged into your MySLU account to access 
the form.) 
  
During the spring, the Task Force will begin drafting recommendations for action. We will invite your 
feedback on those recommendations once drafted.   
  
We are committed to determining recommendations that center our goal to be people for and with 
others, and look forward to continuing our work together. 
  
Sincerely,  
  
Ellen Barnidge and Eric Anderson 
Task Force Co-chairs 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Rka1XkZlTElMOA6RSMIQKr0UDD4my4BW5uTc0sy3ZKc/edit

